
                                            Quilt Show Updates 

 

CQA’s Quilt Show “Stitching In Harmony” is Saturday, April 20th from 10 a.m. to 4 p.m.     

Tickets are $15 each and will be available at the March 12th and April 9th CQA meetings; 
and from the CQA website.   

Quilt Entry applications are due March 12.   There is a $25 entry fee (which includes 1 
ticket and 10 raffle tickets) for one quilt or $40 entry fee (which includes 2 tickets and 
10 raffle tickets) for two quilts submitted in the general category.   

There is no entry fee to enter additional quilts in the general category after you have 
entered the first two.  You may enter as many quilts as you like and we will hang as many 
as space allows.   If you plan to enter additional quilts, please complete an entry form for 
each and deliver it by March 12; you will be contacted before April 9th to advise if space is 
available so you can deliver your quilt at the April 9th meeting. 

The quilt does not need to be finished until the April 9th delivery date. All quilts must be 
delivered to the April 9th CQA membership meeting.  Each quilt should be in its own cloth 
bag; include the name of the maker on the bag; and attach a copy of the entry form to the 
bag for check-in on April 9th.      

“Name That Tune” Challenge Quilts---must be square and no larger than 24 inches by 24 
There is no entry fee for this category, but each entry requires a sleeve, label and entry 
form.   All challenge entries must include a musical symbol, such as fabric that includes 
musical notes or instruments.  Contact Lynne Woods (lynnerwoods@gmail.com) for 
details.    

CQA Block of the Month –-- features quilts made as a result of our BOM programs.  Let us 
know what year the project was planned.  There is no entry fee for this category.   Entries 
require a sleeve, label and entry form.  Contact Lisa Gorski (lisagski@gmail.com) for 
details. 

CQA Workshops --- quilts shown should have been made at a CQA guild workshop, 
include a sleeve, label and entry form.  There is no entry fee for this category. Contact 
Vanessa Buescher (busybcrafter@yahoo.com) for details. 



The entry application and guidelines are posted on the CQA website so you can print 
as many entry forms as you need.    

Boutique plans are being coordinated by Jonette Duchai (jon2205@yahoo.com).  If you or 
your small group have items to donate, please contact Jonette to advise what you have and 
when you can deliver the items.    Space is limited so it’s possible that not all items will be 
shown; however, we can sell excess items at the May meeting for a ‘final, round-up sale”. 

There are no consignment sales for this Boutique; the proceeds of all sales will directly 
benefit the guild.  However, if you or your small group have a quilt that you are willing to 
sell at the show as a donation to benefit the Guild, please contact Cheryl to 
coordinate details. 

Help make the show a success…. 

Set-up is Friday, April 19 from approximately 9 a.m. – 6 p.m.  Helpers are needed to hang 
quilts and set tables for the Boutique.   

Show day is Saturday, April 20 and we need helpers with ticket sales, greeters, white 
gloves and boutique sales from approximately 9 a.m. – 4 p.m. as well as help with final 
clean-up from 4 - 6 p.m.  You can sign -up with Cheryl at the March or April membership 
meetings, or by email. 

 Please direct your questions to Quilt Show Coordinator, Cheryl Collart 
(Cheryl.collart@gmail.com). 
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